
Panhellenic Association 
Agenda for February 20, 2018 

General Assembly 
  

I. Call meeting to order 
II. Roll Call 

III. Panhellenic Creed 
IV. Guest Speaker 
V. All Greek Update 
VI. Executive officer report 

  
Natalie Craig​, ​President​: ​phapresident.ku@gmail.com 

● I need two delegates to volunteer to attend stipend review next week. 
○ Please email me by tomorrow night at 8pm if you are able to do this! 

● Diversity and Inclusion Task Force Application 
○ This is a committee to talk about ways Panhellenic can help to address issues of 

diversity and inclusion in our community. It was pioneered this past fall and will 
start again in March.  

○ Live on Rock Chalk Central this Thursday at noon and will be due next Thursday, 
3/1 at 5pm.  

○ Would love for each chapter to be represented on the committee 
 
Maeve Collins​, ​Vice President:​ ​kuphavp@gmail.com 
○  Email me updates from your chapter if you would like me to put them in the minutes (see 
Kappa Delta announcement below) 
○  Let me know if you (or someone from your chapter) would like to be on one of the Panhellenic 
committees! It is super fun and a great way to get more involved on a panhellenic level! 
  
Ally Kmiecik ​, ​Public Relations:​ ​kuphapr@gmail.com 
○  Please email me the name and email of who is in charge of your social media accounts for 
your chapter to my email. I am looking to hold a roundtable to discuss social media policies for 
Panhellenic as a whole.  

● If you could also email me the name / email of your Standards Chair...some of the 
information on Rock Chalk Central is not fully updated and has been coming back invalid 
to me.  

  
Adrien Valmont,​ Health and Safety: ​kupharisk@gmail.com 
○  Please have your presidents be on the lookout for an education programming interest survey. 
This will be to get a better understanding of what your chapters actually want to learn more 
about. 
 
Beth Hannah​, ​Formal Recruitment:​ ​phakurecruit@gmail.com 
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○  Thank you to every chapter for all of your recruitment counselor applications! Interviews were 
scheduled for tonight, but due to the weather they are being moved to next Tuesday. We have 
reached out to all of the women involved in RCR to make accommodations for them so don’t 
worry! As of right now, tomorrow’s interviews are still going to happen, but if the weather 
maintains we will reschedule them too! - stay safe please :) 
  
Tori Bone​, ​Informal Recruitment: ​ku.pha.cor@gmail.com 
○  Please remind your recruitment chairs to email me when they are ready to have their new 
members sign MRABAs. 
○ In addition, please also remind them to be sending courtesy emails to the women they do not 
plan on inviting back, or if a women has reached out to them separately to respond to them. 
  
Adena Leon​, ​Interfraternal Relations: ​pharelations.ku@gmail.com 

● JPHA Exec will be coming to our next GA so excited to see them.  
● Please remind your New Member Educators that there will be a roundtable this thursday 

at 7pm  
● We have a place for the SFL awards! They will be held at the Oread on April 17th.  

○ Please mark this date and please apply for both Chapter and Individual Awards 
and PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD TO YOUR CHAPTERS!!!! 

○ Apps are found here: ​https://rockchalkcentral.ku.edu/organization/greeklife 
■ Look under forms and click the forms that say 2018  

● Sister Chapters!!! 
○ Purpose:​ The purpose of the sister chapter program is to increase “Panhellenic 

Love” by encouraging chapters to get to know each other and hold events with 
one another. During recruitment, chapters will also be able to give feedback 
comfortably with others members of the Panhellenic community.  

○ Please relate this information to your presidents and to our social chairs. They 
will also get an email from me very soon.  

○ I will be sending out information about events and what the process looks like to 
your chapter presidents.  

■ Alpha Delta Pi ---- Delta Delta Delta  
■ Alpha Chi Omega --- Gamma Phi Beta  
■ Chi Omega--- Sigma Delta Tau  
■ Delta Gamma --- Kappa Kappa Gamma  
■ Kappa Alpha Theta --- Pi Beta Phi  
■ Kappa Delta --- Sigma Kappa 

  
  
Kellie Griffin​, ​Scholarship: ​kuphascholarship@gmail.com 
○  No report 
  
Lauren Medlock​, ​Community Service: ​phacommservice@gmail.com 
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○  Philanthropy round table tomorrow (2/21) at 6:15 in LEEP2 G411. Please remind your 
Philanthropy chairs. 
The Community Service roundtable was cancelled for tonight due to the weather. It will be 
rescheduled and announced through email and groupme. Make sure your Community Service 
and Philanthropy chairs are in the Groupme. If not have them text me at 913-744-8112. 
  
Jori Jakusz, ​Judicial Affairs: ​kuphajudicial@gmail.com 
○  PROPOSED BYLAWS!!! Please read these and discuss with your executive chapters as they 
will be voted on next GA. New or edited portions will be noted in red. 
BYLAW ONE: ​Article XIII. Philanthropy and Community Service, Section 2, E 

- ORIGINAL 
- Alternative Breaks  

- Individuals who participate in Alternative Breaks shall receive 5 of the 10 
community service hours, required by the Community Standards program, for 
participating in Alternative Breaks, even though they may have not taken place in 
Douglas County or have been completed during an academic semester.  

- REVISION 
- Alternative Breaks 

- Individuals who participate in Alternative Breaks shall receive 5 of the 10 
community service hours, required by the Community Standards program, for 
participating in Alternative Breaks, even though they may not have taken place in 
Douglas County or been completed during an academic semester. ​Any 
community service hours completed during winter or summer break will count 
towards the following academic semester.  

- Service Trips 
- Individuals who participate in Service Trips shall receive 5 of the 10 community 

service hours, required by the Community Standards program, for participating in 
Service Trips, even though they may not have taken place in Douglas County or 
been completed during an academic semester. ​Any approved community service 
hours completed during winter or summer break will count towards the following 
academic semester.  

- A permission request form must be submitted to be approved by the Director of 
Philanthropy and Community Service two weeks prior.  

- REASONING 
- We feel it is important that women who choose to do a service trip outside of 

Douglas County are able to be recognized for their cause. Because of this, we 
have added a sentence under Alternative Breaks that allows women to get credit 
over academic breaks. We have added a section titled “Service Trips” to expand 
beyond Alternative Breaks. These trips need to be approved by the Director of 
Philanthropy and Community Service chair two weeks prior. 

BYLAW TWO: ​Article VIII. Committees, Section 3 
- ORIGINAL 
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- The Judicial Board shall consist of the Director of Judicial Affairs as Chief Justice and 
five members. 

- REVISION 
- The Judicial Board shall consist of the Director of Judicial Affairs as Chief Justice​ and a 

designated number of Judicial Board members the Director of Judicial Affairs feels 
suitable for their term. 

- REASONING 
- This will allow each new Director of Judicial Affairs to reasonably fill the board as they 

see fit without needing to pass new bylaws (like I am) each year. Since there can only be 
one member on the board from each chapter, this would mean this year there would be 
max 11 members (plus me) and min 3 members per NPC bylaws. This also allows the 
Director of Judicial Affairs to not feel obligated to take a specific number if they feel they 
do not have that qualified number.  

 
I. Delegate Reports 

○   ​Alpha Chi Omega: ​Alyssa Dietz,  ​axophi.panhellenicdelegate@gmail.com 
○  ​Alpha Delta Pi​: Tatum Brogan, ​taupanhellenic@gmail.com 
○  ​Chi Omega​: Ellie Gossman, ​ellie.gossman@gmail.com 
○  ​Delta Delta Delta​: Brenna Dillon, ​brennad17@gmail.com 
○  ​Delta Gamma​:Lexie O’Malley, ​bkdgpanhellenic@gmail.com 
○  ​Gamma Phi Beta​: Molly Kuehl, ​kugphipavp@gmail.com 
○  ​Kappa Alpha Theta​: Meg Thompson, ​meg.thompson14@gmail.com 
○  ​Kappa Delta​: Harper Palmer, ​kansaskd.panhellenic@gmail.com 
○  ​Kappa Kappa Gamma​: Isabel Kemp, ​kukkgpanhellenic@gmail.com 
○  ​Pi Beta Phi​: Hannah Wexlex, ​ksalphavpc@gmail.com 
○  ​Sigma Delta Tau​:​ ​Madyson Summers, ​sdtbetachipandel@gmail.com 
○  ​Sigma Kappa​: Abby Solem, ​panhellenicdelegate.skku@gmail.com 
 

II. Advisor Report​, Alli Schultz: ​ars@ku.edu 
○  

 
III. Old Business 

○  

 

IV. New Business 
○  

 
V. Announcements 

○  Kappa Delta Shamrock Week!! ☘☘☘  
- Benefitting Prevent Child Abuse America and the Kansas Children’s Service League 

● Wednesday, February 21 - KD Karnival at Kappa Delta from 5pm-7pm 
● Thursday, February 22 - Selling Grilled Cheese at 1334 Ohio from 10pm-1am 
● Friday, February 23 - Tabling on Wescoe from 9am-3pm 
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● Saturday, February 24 - 3v3 Basketball Tournament at the Rec. from 10am-3pm 
● Pinwheel Competition all week! $2 per. 


